
                              

 

 

 

 

To our patient: 

The Duke Movement Disorders Center, a Huntington’s Disease Society of America Center of Excellence, is 

honored to have you as our patient. It is our mission and goal to provide you with the most 

knowledgeable and supportive care possible. As your care team, we look forward to working with you and 

your support network to enhance your quality of life and understanding of Huntington’s disease. 

We know it will take some time for you and your family to process your diagnosis. This process will not 

necessarily be linear or easy, but it will come with time. Be patient with yourself, as each person’s 

timeline is different.  

This packet will serve as an introduction to not only our clinic, but local, statewide and national resources 

for Huntington’s patients. It is important that you stay active and engaged, and we will do whatever we 

can to support you in this endeavor. We also encourage you to learn about Huntington’s disease and keep 

in mind that no one person will experience every symptom of the disease, and that each person’s course 

will be unique and different.  

Please feel free to contact us anytime, and we look forward to working with you. 

Your care team,  

 

 

     Burton Scott, PhD, MD  Kathryn Moore, MD  McKenzie Luxmore, Research Coordinator  
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